
Intended for: commissioners, utility leaders

Hometown utilities are unique community assets, and 
challenges come from all over. New laws resulting from 

Minnesota’s 2023 legislative session, permitting reform, 
MISO vulnerabilities, grant funding, and a host of other 

issues: they are all happening right now. Addressing the 
challenges while still keeping the lights on every day can be 

dizzying for local leaders.

Join the MMUA government relations team and peers from 
your region to discuss the implications of new laws, explore 

solution opportunities, and network with others committed to 
protecting, promoting, and strengthening hometown utilities. 

Registration is free. Encourage your whole commission 
to attend and learn about how commissioners can help 

champion hometown utilities.

To learn more and register, visit the calendar page on 
MMUA’s website at mmua.org/events/calendar.

Workshop dates  
and locations
All times 5–7 pm

September 18, 2023
New Ulm

September 27, 2023
Grand Rapids

October 3, 2023
Detroit Lakes

October 4, 2023
Marshall

2023 Regional Commissioners Workshop

Interacting on the Issues

•	 Unpack legislation

•	 Safeguard your utility

•	 Share local experience

•	 Look to the future


